
SFU establishes academic contacts with the universities of
South Korea

Professors and senior management representatives from Siberian Federal University visited South Korea
to establish academic contacts with Korean universities.

SFU's representatives visited five universities and a nanotechnology centre. Professor Patrin, Director of
the Institute of Engineering Physics, Professor Denisov, Director of the Institute of Non-Ferrous Metals
and Materials Science, Professor Shishko, Director of the Institute of Law and Professor Kim from
Siberian Federal University discussed the possibilities of research collaboration and academic exchange.

Professor Patrin, Professor Denisov and the representatives of the School of Nano– and Advanced
Materials Engineering and the BK21 Corps for Industry-Academy-Institute Machinery Industry, Changwon
National University, signed official agreements on research collaboration.
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